
February 2, 2022 

 

Dear Families of Central Middle School students: 

 

As I am sure you are all aware, the infrastructure status of the Central Middle School building has 

been the topic of discussions throughout the 2022-2023 budget process and critical decisions will 

need to be made. 

 

We recently received the results of a system evaluation from Diversified Technology Consultants 

(DTC) in Hamden, CT, a firm we hired to provide a physical condition assessment focusing on 

architectural, structural, mechanical, electrical, and plumbing conditions. 

 

We are not surprised that DTC found significant structural concerns and many standards and 

systems that do not meet or conform to CT Building Codes. 

 

Now that our school facilities department and the Board of Education have reviewed the 

evaluation, the report, which can be found on our website in its entirety, has now been given to 

the Town of Greenwich Building Inspection Division. 

 

We will continue to communicate to the CMS community throughout this process to keep you 

informed of the progress. 

 

 

Dr. Toni Jones, Superintendent of Schools 

Thomas C. Healy, CMS Principal 

 

 

https://resources.finalsite.net/images/v1643826524/greenwich/ucdoqvlpkryqwrwliohs/GreenwichCentralMiddleSchoolSystemsEvaluationFinalFeb12022.pdf
https://resources.finalsite.net/images/v1643826524/greenwich/ucdoqvlpkryqwrwliohs/GreenwichCentralMiddleSchoolSystemsEvaluationFinalFeb12022.pdf

